Announcement from Barons — Classic Car Auctioneers

Barons

classic car auctioneers

Hi Andrew
Spring Classic auction update

Due to the new measures put in place by the government from today, we have made the
decision to postpone our Spring Classic auction and combine it with our British Heritage,
Classic & Sports Cars auction on Tuesday 2nd June.

With the ongoing threat of Covid-19, it is crucial we prioritise the health and safety of
both our customers and staff, hence we have had to make this very difficult decision.

Many of the consignments originally entered into the Spring Classic have been entered
into the auction on 2nd June. If you would like to consign your car, the British Heritage,
Classic & Sports Cars auction is usually one of our biggest in normal circumstances, so
we are expecting the combined sale to be a very busy one. We're also giving free entry
on the door to buyers, so this really is a fantastic opportunity to sell your vehicle.

Head over to our website now to enter your vehicle.

Please get in touch if you'd like to speak to us before entering your vehicle.

« Call 023 8066 8413/8409

+« Emalil info@barons-auctions.com

Tim

Auction Manager n , S
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